
Hi,

I’m a resident of Pacific Waves in Manly.

I’m writing to object to the development application DA 2022/0662 63 THE CORSO MANLY
Manly has enough bars and entertainment places. Already attracts tourism and its charm resides in the lovely 
setting and local community. Having a place open until 3am with drunk people wondering around and the name 
of Hard Rock Cafe will be a shame as community.

Please reject this DA.
Thank you,

Illlyane.
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